
78 No. 30102 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 27 JULY 2007 

BOARD NOTICE 81 OF 2007 

Accounting Sranderds Board 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON THE DIRECTIVE CONTAINING THE TRANSITIONAL 
PROVISIONS FOR PARLIAMENT 

Issued: 27 July 2007 

Section 89(l)(b) of the Public Finance Management Act, Act No 1 of 1999 as amended (PFMA), 
allows the Accounting Standards Board (the Board) to prepare and publish directives and 
guidelines concerning the Standards of GRAP as set in paragraph 89(l)(a) of the PFMA. The 
Preface to the Standards of GRAP determines that directives will be used to set transitional 
provisions and transitional arrangements for the entities required to comply with the Standards of 
GRAP. Directives issued by the Board in terms of section 89(l)(b) of the PFMA have the same 
authority as the Standards of Generally Recognised Accounting Practice (GRAP). 

The Board at its meeting held on 21 June 2007 approved the invitation to comment on the 
deletion of transitional provisions currently included in the Standards of GRAP, and the invitation 
to comment on the directive prescribing the specific transitional provisions for Parliament (ED 43). 

When the directive is approved by the Board, the Board intends to replace the transitional 
provisions currently included in the Standards of GRAP with the applicable directive containing 
the transitional provisions to be applied by entities on initial adoption of the Standard of GRAP. 

As this directive presents challenges for the preparers, auditors and users of general purpose 
financial statements, the Board is grateful for the time respondents are devoting to consider the 
issues in the invitation to comment. The responses will form a valuable input into the standard 
setting process, and those who might be affected by, or are interested in, the documents issued 
by the Board are encouraged to continue to provide responses to the documents released by the 
Board. 

The comment period for the guideline ends on 31 October 2007. 

Copies of the exposure draft can be downloaded from the Board's website - 
htt~://www.asb.co.za, or can be obtained by contacting the Board's offices on: 

Tel: 01 1 697 0660, or 
o Fax: 011 697 0666 

Comment can be emailed to infoaasb.co.za or can be submitted in writing to: 

Accounting Standards Board 
PO Box 741 29 
Lynwood Ridge 
004Q 

On request, respondents can also present their comment to the project group verbally by 
contacting the Board's offices. 

We are looking forward to receiving your comment. 




